Dear Kurt Eggebrecht, M.E.d
of the City of Appleton Health Department,

I am writing to appeal the Order Declaring Animal Dangerous.
Lead CSO #9563 / Humane Officer , Matt Fillebrown of the Appleton Police
department filed this order on March, 22 of 2017 at 12:30 p.m.

I would like to dispute that my animal, Bandit, an American Pit-bull is not a
dangerous animal as defined in sections 3-131through 3-134. More specifically, I
dispute that Bandit is a threat to children or humans, that he need be confined in a
childproof dwelling, and that his actions which resulted in injuries to the other dog
were an unprovoked attack.

Furthermore, I believe the other dog's owner's actions afier initial contact had
significant influence upon Bandits level of aggression and resulting injuries to the

other dog. Based on all of the above and this being Bandit's first and only incident,
I do not believe he should be declared a dangerous animal.

Signed this day, 24th of March, 2017 at 11:00 a.m.
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Casey A. Wilson,
Owner of Bandit



